
 

 
 

DATED: May 8, 2020  

 RE: ADDENDUM NO. 2 TO REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSALS (RFP) PACKAGE 
 

RFP 20061 

Scammon Bay Balk Fuel Upgrades (BFU) 
 

EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record.  
 

The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
  

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWER 
 

1. Question: Can Proposal be mailed or electronic sent.  
 

Answer: Proposal can be mailed to AEA ATTN: Lois Lemus, 813 West Northern Lights Blvd. Anchorage, 

Alaska 99503.  Electronic submittal is not available at this time.  
 

2. Question: AEA attempted to describe the proposed tank farm location during the teleconference (almost 
co-located with the existing AVEC tank farm site but across the road).  There are roads on three sides of the 
AVEC tank farm with multiple possible sites.  Please provide a site plan or a better description of the 
proposed tank farm site. 
  

Answer: See attached drawing showing the proposed location.  
  

  

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
  

 END OF ADDENDUM 
  

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  

Sincerely, 

 
Lois Lemus, 

Contracting Officer 

907-771-3909 

llemus@aidea.org 



 

AVEC TANK FARM

EXISTING CORPORATION  
TANK FARM 

 (TO BE DEMOLISHED) 

EXISTING CORPORATION  
BARGE HEADER 

 (TO BE DEMOLISHED) 

EXISTING AVEC BARGE HEADER  

CO‐LOCATED NEW HEADER 

PROPOSED LOCATION 
FOR NEW TANK FARM 


	Addendum #2 
	Scammon Bay RFP Image

